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10 May 2024 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request.  

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I would like to request the following information in 

regard to the treatment of Duchenne muscular dystrophy (DMD) by your organisation: 

 

1. Does your organisation commission any services for people with DMD?  

• If no, does your organisation expect to commission services for DMD in the future? 

• If yes, what services for people with DMD does your organisation commission? 

2. How many people with DMD does your organisation serve? 

3. Does your organisation have any DMD-specific (or muscle-wasting disease-specific) policies or 

guidance? 

4. Do any of your organisation’s strategies, objectives, plans, performance indicators, audits, 

inspections, or similar, cite DMD (or any muscle-wasting disease) or use either as a metric? 

5. Is your organisation aware of the work of DMD Care UK (https://dmdcareuk.org/)? 

 
I have considered your request and have set out the Trust’s response below: 

1. No, we do not do any specific work on DMD and any patients that have this would be referred 

to regional centre.  

2. N/A 

3. No 

4. No 

5. There is no recorded information held to answer this under the Freedom of Information Act 

2000 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Freedom of Information Officer 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://dmdcareuk.org/

